
Chief Mike Schofield, Deputy Chief William Bonnar, Bureau
Supervisor Joey Jeraminas and the Board of Trustees from of the
Homer Township Fire Protection District are to be congratulated for
maintaining a high degree of fire safety for the fire protection
district residents. Homer Township Fire Protection District has
adopted a"zero square foot threshold" fire sprinkler ordinance
that requires fire sprinkler systems in all new commercial,
multifamily and townhome buildings. The District follows the
2006 IBC and 2006 IFC national codes with amendments.

As a result, Homer Township will become a truly fire safe
community protecting those people who live, work and visit. The
ordinance also helps safeguard the firefighters who respond to
emergency incidents.

CONGRATULATIONS CHIEF MIKE SCHOFIELD, DEPUTY CHIEF
WILLIAM BONNAR, BUREAU SUPERVISOR JOEY JERAMINAS AND

THE HOMER TOWNSHIP FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD!
Homer Township Fire Protection District Board of Trustees:
President Keith Hojek
Trustee Mark Lobes
Secretary Paul Anderson

Congratulations for following FEMA’s America Burning guidelines
regarding the safety of citizens, FEMA’s Firefighter Life
Safety Summit recommendation for the protection of
firefighters, and NFPA’s Fire Sprinkler Initiatives.
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Chief Mike Schofield, Deputy Chief William Bonnar and Bureau Supervisor
Joey Jeraminas of the Homer Township Fire Protection District

H O M E R T O W N S H I P
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For more information go to:

usfa.dhs.gov/
!resprinklerinitiative.org iccsafe.org downloads/pdf/publications/fa-264.pdf

everyonegoeshome.com/summit.html


